
Priory News 16th May 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Last Sunday, a gathering of staff, parents and children came    

together as part of our OPAL Community Build Day. There was a  

great team spirit, and we made great headway in creating a 

mound over our tunnel, building the structure to our mud     

kitchen, and launching the boat on our beach area. Thank-you to 

everyone who came along to help—we really appreciated it.            

Seeing the children's delight with the new additions to the field 

has been a joy.   

We have been very proud of our Year 6 children this week, as 

they completed their SATs. They all worked hard and showed 

great determination. Well done to you all.  

Our Year 4 children have all returned from their residential trip 

to Burwell House. We look forward to hearing more about their 

time away. We hope you all recover over the weekend. 

TH5 also treated us to a wonderful class assembly on Wednesday 

too—with a very theatrical retelling of Beowulf, and fantastic 

singing too. Well done!  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Best Wishes, 

Tracy Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Y4 The Young ‘Uns Workshops 21st May 

Y3 Light Workshop with Whipple         

Museum 

21st May 

Y3/4 Discos 22nd May 

End of Half-Term 23rd May 

Training Day—School Closed 2nd June 

FOPJS Bake Sale 13th June 

BW3 Class Assembly 18th June 

Y6 Grafham Residential 18th—20th June 

Y3/4 Tennis Festival *NB Date Change* 23rd June 

Longsands and Ernulf Transition Days 24th—25th June 

Musical Event 27th June 

Dan the Skipping Man 30th June—1st July 

EL4 Class Assembly 2nd July 

FOPJS Summer BBQ 4th July 

Sports Day (morning) 8th July 

Y4 Ely Cathedral Trip 16th July 

Y5/6 Discos 17th July 

End of Summer Term 23rd July 

Start of School Day 

Being ready for learning at the start of a school day really      

supports children with the day ahead. Our gates open at 

8.35am, with learning activities taking place in classrooms from 

the time children arrive.  

Registers are taken at 8.45am (Year 5/6) and 8.50am (Year 3/4). 

Arriving in class after this time means your child is recorded as 

late in the register.  

Year 6 Residential Information Evening 

We are holding our Year 6 Residential Information Evening on 20th May—at 5.30pm—in 

the school hall. Please come along to find out more about the trip. 



 




